Caroline O'Neill

From: Miranda Ruston SUF ;
Sent: 31 May 2018 17:04 : / { g:z
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT /\1\6 e

Subject: Re: Rother Valley Railway Ma Q

Dear Mrs Forster,
Thank you for your e-mail.
My full postal address is:

Regards
Miranda Ruston -

Sent from my iPhone

>On 30 May 2018, at 12:39, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:
b

> Dear Madam,

>

> Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your support formally could you furnish us with a full postal address
please?

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS |

> Department for Transport

> Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk Zone

> 1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

o

> My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

> From: Miranda Ruston [mailto

>Sent: 29 May 2018 14:03

> To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk>

> Subject: Rother Valley Railway

>

> Dear Sir,

> | would like to express my wholehearted approval of this proposed development. Extending the line to
Robertsbridge seems to be an excellent idea. It will encourage people to take the train rather than drive when
visiting Bodiam and other attractions in the area. The route crossing Junction Road will create a much needed traffic
calmer along a very dangerous road!

> | think the plans for environmental protection are comprehensive and well considered.

> | can see no real downside to this extension of a very picturesque little railway.

>Yours sincerely

> Miranda Ruston

> Sent from my iPhone

>



